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From The Stewards Document 63
To All Teams, All Officials Date 27 July 2025
Time 15:38

Stewards Communication

The Stewards have determined that for the safe and orderly conduct of the event, in relation to the

application of Articles 55.7 and 58.6 of the FIA Formula 1 Sporting Regulations requiring cars to be
no more than 10 car lengths apart, no penalty will be applied provided that the distance to the carin
front does not exceed 20 car lengths.

Garry Connelly Felix Holter
Vitantonio Liuzzi Loic Bacquelaine

The Stewards



